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PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT PERSON:
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cell#        408-679-3695

Home#    928-554-3759

e-mail     tnthd213@gmail.com       
Each December on National Wreaths Across America Day, our mission to Remember, Honor and Teach is carried out by coordinating wreath-laying ceremonies at Arlington National Cemetery, as well as at more than 1,400 additional locations in all 50 U.S. states, at sea and abroad.

On 15 December 2018 at 10:00 a.m., Wreaths Across America will be at Prescott National Cemetery to Remember and Honor our veterans through the laying of Remembrance wreaths on the graves of our country's fallen heroes and the act of saying the name of each and every veteran aloud.

Once again the American Legion Riders from Post 6 in Prescott (ALR) is raising funds for Wreaths Across America. As of October 7, only 7% of our goal has been reached – 218 wreaths. In order to lay a wreath at each gravesite at Prescott National Cemetery, it is necessary that funds be raised to purchase 3,082 additional wreaths.

If Wreaths are ordered through the Post 6 ALR, ALR receives no money – all monies donated go directly to purchase wreaths, and for all of those wreaths to go directly to the Prescott National Cemetery. ALR 6 has exercised the “3 for 2 option”. For every 2 wreaths purchased (at $15 each), the Prescott National Cemetery will receive 3 wreaths – so you are in effect purchasing wreaths for only $10 instead of $15 (in groups of three).
If you would like to donate monies to purchase wreaths for this annual event, you can donate on-line at https://donate.wreathsacrossamerica.org/?pageId=19940&relatedIds=14731
Click on  -- “Sponsor a Wreath”, choose your donation, and then following the instructions. Again, for every $30 donated, 3 wreaths [rather than 2] will be sent to Prescott National Cemetery.
Or, if you wish, you can send a check made payable to ALR 6, PO Box 1949, Prescott, AZ 86302, and put “WAA” in the memo line.

All donations must be received by November 18, 2018.

As always, the public is invited to the Wreaths Across America ceremony which will be conducted at Prescott National Cemetery on December 15. The Prescott National Cemetery will be sending out more information on this event as the date draw closer.

